
Kevin Erickson

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Alice Johnston
August 1,2023 11:28 AM
Kevin Erickson
Jon Code
CGF

Hi, Kevin.

One idea that might benefit from the unallocated Community Growth Fund money is the
reconfiguration of the Board room. It's been on the list" for several years now that we need

to replace the Board room table and upgrade the audio/visual equipment. As you are aware,
we often have Board members attending meetings virtually now, and it s difficult without the

proper equipment that enables quality sound and video display. This would also assist us in

our efforts to be transparent with the public because we could leave our meeting recordings

up for members the public to view at their convenience rather than having to tune in during

the live meeting.

Justathought! (g)

All'ce Johnston (she/her)
Manager of Corporate Services/Deputy CAO
aiohnston@cariboord.ca

Cariboo
Regional
District

Cariboo Regional District
Suite D, 180 North Third Avenue
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4
Ph: (250) 392-3351 ext. 242 or 1-800-665-1636
Fax: (250) 392-2812



Kevin Erickson

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

AliceJohnston
August2,2023 11:11 AM
Kevin Erickson
P.S. Growing Communities Fund

Further to my previous email:

It is also in alignment with the Board's Strategic Goal of raising the profile of the CRD,as
having quality recordings of Board meetings that could be posted and remain on the CRD
website would assist in showcasing what the Board does and raise the level of public
awareness/understanding of CRD services and governance roles.

Thanks.

Alice Johnston (she/her)
Manager of Corporate Services/Deputy CAO
aiohnstonfEBcariboord.ca

^

Cariboo
Regional
District

Cariboo Regional District
Suite D, 180 North Third Avenue
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4
Ph: (250) 392-3351 ext. 242 or 1-800-665-1636
Fax:(250)392-2812


